
CAN I HAVE CAFFEINE PRIOR TO A LUNG FUNCTION 

TEST?  
 

At John Flynn Respiratory Centre we 

ask that patients who are undergoing 

lung function testing to refrain from 

consuming any caffeine products for 4 

hours prior to their test to ensure we 

get an accurate reading of your lung 

function. We also ask you to refrain 

from taking your usual inhalers 

(puffers) if possible for the same 

reason.    

 

WHY NO CAFFEINE? 

Patients may ask why they can’t have caffeine before a lung function test. 

This is because caffeine (proven by a number of studies) is a weak 

bronchodilator and reduces respiratory muscle fatigue. Additionally, caffeine 

is chemically related to the drug theophylline, which can be used to treat 

asthma and therefore may have an affect on your lung function results.  

WHAT PRODUCTS HAVE CAFFEINE IN THEM? 
 

 


